
From: Janice Walrafen
To: Gina Jenkins
Cc: Renee Carpenter
Subject: “[EXTERNAL]”Message for select board
Date: Monday, December 11, 2023 10:21:45 AM

Good morning Gina, can you please forward this message to this selectboard. Thank you

Dear East Montpelier Selectboard,
Thank you for considering supporting AllTogetherNow!’s request for ARPA funds.
AllTogetherNow! treasurer has signed a fiscal agent agreement to support the needed upgrades for the
AllTogetherNow! community Arts Center Building. If you want to receive a copy of this agreement for your
records, let me know.
The egress windows have been installed and this week we will be submitting the permit required by the State to
move forward with the required code work in the basement.
We are meeting with the lead contractor for this work this week and have contracted with an electrician to do the
required electrical wiring.
I hope you will be able to support us in getting all the necessary work done to secure the tenancy of our building.
Much appreciation
Janice Walrafen

Sent from my iPhone
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